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February 16, 1918.

Dear Sir,-

With reference to your letter of yesterday's date,

17is6, I beg to say that I have been unable to trace Alex Hunter

Edgar Turner on my boots. He does not seem to belong to any

Ageney in Alberta or SaamteBewan - although he may have another

name on our boots. Consequently I sent the forms addressed to

Kre. Hunter at Fort Sachatohewan, and also a ziroular letter to

all our Agents in that Iainity to male every offert to trace her,

advise me of her circumstances, the best means of making provision

for her, and asking for whatever information that could be of

assistance to us in dealing with her case. I have not heard from

her, or received the forms back, nor received any trace of the

we than through our Agents. I would Weul[a]ate any information you

an send me as to the Ageney she belonge to.

Teur ebedient servant,

Aoas Deputy and Secretary.

The Board of

Pension Commissioners for Canada,

Ottawa.
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